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Hello Senator Dembrow,

Thank you for your dedicated work on SB 1530.

I am a proud Oregonian, and I love the natural beauty of our state. It is time to support the strongest possible
measures to prevent further damage to the environment, and to hold corporations accountable for cleaning up
damage they’ve done. I strongly support this bill as a first step to address climate change. Please do everything you
can to pass as strong a version of this bill as possible.

Thank you again for your deep commitment to the environment. I believe this should be Oregon’s top priority going
forward.

Sincerely,
Kate Ferrandino
Portland
97201

Sent from my heart
(she/her)
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